
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: LD/MB/cc/Cadet Recruitment 

 

17th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent Carer 

 

Following the most recent Government advice, we are postponing the Combined Cadet Force 

recruiting process, including the meeting this Thursday, 19th March 2020.   

 

Please be reassured that your child will not miss out and we will be resuming the process at 

the next available opportunity. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact Sergeant Bew. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 


